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Allowing homeless camps in public parks is not ok. Humans need real homes in buildings where
they are safe. Humans need safe clean parks for recreational activities with their family. Parks are
not homes. Tents are not homes. Proper mental heath care is what we are lacking. Please do not
allow camping in neighborhood parks.
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